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Greetings,                                                                                         November 2018	
This has been a serious month for our children. They've all been studying and taking their final 
exams. It appears they’re all doing well. We have our end of school year celebration/Christmas 
party and school graduation celebration at the end of the month. We’ll post those pictures next 
month.	

We had three men visit from Ministro Journeys for a week. They came to see what we do and 
offer help with some needed projects. Ministro Journeys sets up short term trips to other 
ministries. They really liked what they saw at The Fold and went home excited to start setting up 
trips for others to come and help us. While they were here, they helped install guttering, fixed 
crown molding and made a covering for some exposed wiring in one of the houses. 

	

We love the servant hearts of Koinonia church in Modimolli. They have a yearly group that 
studies the bible and they also help other charities with their labour. We had 15 people show up 
one day and cleared bush for us. They did an amazing job. 
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We had no birthdays this month, but are happy to announce we had two baptisms. One of our 
house mothers Francina and Khutso. 

	

If you plan to do any on-line Christmas shopping, please go through the Goodsearch 
webpage. Don’t forget many stores have on-line purchasing options and it’s amazing 
how many of those give to charities through www.goodsearch.com. Just type in “Prince 
Ministry in South Africa‟ for the “WHO DO YOU GOODSEARCH FOR?”, hit enter and 
look further down the page for the “Goodshop” section. You’ll find quite a list of stores 
that give a percentage of your purchase to the charity of your choice. The ministry will 
put that money to good use, and it doesn’t cost you anything. Please don’t forget to use 
the Goodsearch search engine. It earns us a penny every time you use it. Please use it 
year round, not just the holidays. 
If you prefer to do your shopping through Amazon, 
please use this link: https://smile.amazon.com and put in Prince Ministry in South Africa 
as the charity you want to support. 
We are also a charity listed on https://givingassistant.org, you can do online shopping 
with this organization also. 
	

Prayer requests:  Short and long-term volunteers, additional missionaries to meet current needs 
at The Fold, especially teachers.   Long term funding for our school. God’s favor for the long-
term future of The Fold. Safety for our children as they go out for the holidays on 12 
December.        	

Praises: Micky has finished her chemo. Now it is only follow up visits. Visitors who brought 
various donations. Ministro Journeys who want to be involved in The Fold. 	

God bless,  	

Paul and Micky Prince	

	


